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Tuesday, 27 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

As you know, Haringey have been providing schools with additional funding so schools could provide 

supermarket vouchers to families entitled to Free School Meals. These vouchers were provided over 

school holiday periods when children were not in school and able to take advantage of the meals 

provided by school.  

 

Unfortunately, Haringey have announced that this funding will stop during the upcoming Easter 

Holidays. They will be providing us with enough funding to allow us to send you vouchers for one 

week of this holiday. After that, I am afraid that we will not be able to send you anymore vouchers.  

 

We appreciate that this may  be difficult news for many of our families. If you are concerned about 

managing financially, we would encourage you to make an appointment to talk to us. While we will 

not be able to provide supermarket vouchers, we may be able to support in other ways.  

 

If you would like to talk, email or talk to our staff in  the office and ask for an appointment to meet 

with Agnes. She will be happy to talk to you.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


